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Our mission is to educate the public about the Spanish Mustang and the need to
protect and perpetuate the breed.

This year we saw the loss of the Brislawn’s Cayuse Ranch in
Oshoto, WY, the original home of the Spanish Mustang horse.
We are deeply saddened by the end of this era. The Cayuse has
been the source of many great Spanish Mustang bloodlines, and
has given us the great joy of seeing the horses live on open range
as natural as if they were in the wild.

The horses have been relocated to various new owners, The
Spanish Mustang Preserve in Wisconsin, and Paha Ponies
Spanish Mustangs in Wyoming. Paha Ponies, owner, Adam
Edwards, has taken the last 100 of the Cayuse horses to his home
on Victoria Bush’s ranch in Hulett, Wyoming. Adam is taking
care of the horses with the generosity of Victoria Bush and
donations from all of you who care about the Cayuse horses.
Please contact Adam Edwards at 307-281-2412, or e-mail
pahaponies@gmail.com if you are interested in adopting a horse
or helping him care for the horses.

The Spanish Mustang Preserve, a 501(c)3 in Wisconsin started
by Dick and Cindy Kahlo have taken in more than a hundred
horses. They too are in need of donations to help feed and care

for the horses. Their contact information is on their website
SpanishMustangPreserve.org. Josie Brislawn will be keeping a
small band of horses for breeding and will be helping both Paha
Ponies and the Spanish Mustang Preserve in their efforts to save
the horses.

The Spanish Mustang Foundation is appealing to you all to help
us keep these horses in hay and veterinary care. We continue
to help however we can to care for Spanish Mustangs throughout
the country. Your donation can be used however you designate.
Only through your donations can we feel assured of the survival
of the Spanish Mustang horses. We deeply appreciate all the
support we receive and could not do it without your help. A
special thank you to Adam Edwards, Victoria Bush, Josie
Brislawn, Dick and Cindy Kahlo for giving a home to these
special horses.

Thank you,

Donna Mitchell
Doug Lanham
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WE INVITE YOU TO CONTRIBUTE TO THE
SPANISH MUSTANG FOUNDATION

Please contact us, or mail donations to:

THE SPANISH MUSTANG FOUNDATION
7 Avenida Vista Grande B7-106
Santa Fe, NM 87508
TEL: 505-466-1064 505-690-0359
E-mail: info@spanishmustangfoundation.org
www.spanishmustangfoundation.org

All donations are tax deductible
A 501(c)(3) Organization

WE APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT!



